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Hi Grant,
 
Sounds ok, though I’d word it more like: “Urban intensification opportunities around public
transport stops will be planned through the district plans of the Wellington region’s district and
city councils.”
 

Andrew Wharton
Principal Advisor LGWM Interface | Wellington City Council
021 365 051  

 
 

From: Grant Fletcher <xxxxx.xxxxxxxx@xx.xxxx.xx> 
Sent: 26 January 2021 5:00 PM
To: Andrew Wharton <xxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx>
Subject: One more query
 
Andrew,
 
One query just to check that you are happy.  We want to make sure that readers understand that
the RLTP is not the place to submit on urban intensification but the relevant territorial authority
is.
 
We are proposing adding the following sentence at the end:
 
“Opportunities to consider urban intensification issues will be within the District Plan authorities
of relevant territorial authorities.”
 
Will this work for you?
 
Thanks
 
Grant
 
 

makaurangi Grant Fletcher
Kaiwhakahaere Waka-ā-rohe|Manager, Regional Transport
Greater Wellington Te Pane Matua Taiao
M: 
100 Cuba St, Te Aro, Wellington 6011
Follow us online: Facebook | Twitter | gw.govt.nz
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notify the sender immediately. Unless otherwise stated, any views or opinions expressed are
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